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Chevron Phillips Chemical Animal Testing Policy

Chevron Phillips Chemical Company LLC and certain of its wholly owned affiliates (CPChem) are dedicated to the
safety of our products, customers, employees, communities and the environment while also upholding ethical
standards for animal welfare. Our policy uses best practices to balance the need for safety data with the
responsibility of minimizing harm to animals while also contributing to bringing beneficial products to customers
and product stewardship. Animal testing is only conducted when there is no other accepted or validated non-
animal test method available. In addition, regulatory agencies around the world often require animal testing to
assess the safety of our products.

CPChem is committed to 3R (reduce, refine, replace) principles for animal testing. CPChem actively uses new
approach methodologies (“NAMSs”) to replace animal testing whenever possible and collaborate with other
chemical manufacturers to consolidate testing to reduce the number of experiments conducted on animals.

When animal testing is necessary, CPChem uses laboratories with strict animal welfare standards including those
accredited by the Association for Assessment and Accreditation of Laboratory Animal Care (AAALAC)
International. Laboratories selected to conduct animal testing are qualified by CPChem and managed by
scientific technical experts. Our animal testing policy is regularly reviewed to ensure it aligns with the latest
scientific advancements, regulatory requirements and ethical standards. Employees involved in product
stewardship and regulatory compliance at CPChem are required to be familiar with this policy and adhere to its
principles.

CPChem is committed to responsible and ethical standards for animal testing in pursuit of development and
safe use of our products.

The Animal Testing Policy is subject to change and may be updated from time to time. If you have any further
guestions or require additional information, please contact CPChem at sds@cpchem.com.

Sincerely,
The CPChem Product Safety & Toxicology Group

Disclaimer: CPChem does not make and expressly disclaims any other warranties and/or guarantees,
including warranties of merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose, regardless of whether oral or
written, express or implied, or allegedly arising from any usage of any trade or from any course of dealing.
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